From: Alice Goddard

To: Monroe, Pamela
Subject: Northern Pass is bad for New Hampshire
Date: Saturday, November 4, 2017 10:27:27 AM

Alice Goddard
30 Kendall Pond Rd
Derry, NH 03038

November 4, 2017

Dear Pamela Monroe,

I love New Hampshire because of it's beauty. Land is set aside to keep New Hampshire wild and
beautiful. I am opposed to Northern Pass because it will make a mess of part of our beautiful northern
landscape. Trucks driving up and down the land and carting all the poles and wire needed for the
project will disturb the wildlife that has nowhere else to go. The landscape will forever be changed. |
don’t want that. | want to save the beauty of New Hampshire for future generations to enjoy. Northern
Pass is bad for New Hampshire.

Sincerely,
Alice Goddard
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